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With this time of year and all the rejoins and memberships, make sure the you are checking at 

every meeting for their cards.   This is where you can get those that you may have missed get 

resigned up.  Even though you are sergeant at arms supposed to be checking every meeting. 

Anyways this is a chance to get people that have been missed or those that have forgotten it was 

that time of year or some that don’t come or live full time in the area.   

This is one of the most important jobs that you have making sure those that come are those that 

can or have been invited to your meetings.  Besides, keeping the meeting under control by control 

of volume and the group not causing any disturbance to distract the others from listening to the 

person that is speaking.  

 

Jennifer Zelony 

Sgt. At Arms 

 

  


